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POST COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

 
As we march into 2025, we're gearing up for another great year. I invite you to attend our monthly 
meetings to participate in the direction our veterans are suggesting. As you prepare to attend the 
meetings, write down some of your requests/ goals you'd like the membership to consider. Take the 
extra step to present a reputable veterans organization or community youth programs for donations in 
helping our veterans and/ or families? To give you some ideas the post considers at meetings; buying 
girl scout cookies, supporting boy scout programs, school oratorical program, boys and girls state 
programs. Some programs require a chairperson. If you'd like to head up a Post child & youth 
program, let me know? 

 
To mention the next upcoming Post activity for volunteerism is our St. Paddy's day dinner. For this 
event in March, we'll be asking for preps, cooks, servers, delivery drivers and cleanup crews. A signup 
sheet will be posted in the grille should you decide to help? We also accept dessert donations if you 
would like to help in that aspect? 

 
At this month’s meeting, the floor will open for first nominations of incoming officers for 2025. If you're 
interested in becoming an officer of the Post, be at this or at the March meeting for 2nd nominations. 
Voting for new officers will occur on the 3rd Thursday in April, watch for future announcements. Please 
consider attending this and all other events hosted at the Post? 

 
We hope to see you and your friends at the post. During your visit, I ask you to evaluate the post 
activities and submit any suggestions for change at a meeting. The meetings are conducted every 3rd 
Thurs of each month, starting at 6:00 pm. 

 
Frank Desper, Post Commander 

 

 

SURF & TURF SCHEDULE 
 

February 1st – Post 
February 8th – SAL 
February 15th – Post 
February 22nd – Post 
February 29th - Post 

ENTERTAINMENT SCHEDULE 
 

February 7th – Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 
February 15th– Karaoke w/DJ Darlene 

February 22nd – C-Rock Band 

Does anyone know a good Groundhog Day joke? I keep hearing the same one 
over and over again. 

mailto:post6amleg@gmail.com
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SQUADRON COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

 
The next S.A.L. sponsored Surf & Turf will be held on Saturday, February 8 2025, from 3:00 till 5:00 pm. 
Come on out and have some fun, hopefully go home with some nice prizes. SAL meeting is on 
Wednesday, February 12, 2025 at 6 p.m. Help support your Squadron. 

Michael Hunt, S.A.L. Commander 
 

GRILLE MANAGER’S MESSAGE 

Hello Everyone, 
 
January has come and gone with not too much snow, which I don’t know about you, but this makes me 
very happy! 

 
Lots to tell you about this month starting with our Cribbage tournament that is scheduled for Sunday, 
February 2nd, starting at 1:00pm. We have many people that signed up for this so I can’t wait to let you 
know next month how this turned out. We are very excited about it and hopefully it can become a 
monthly thing. 

 
The BIG GAME will be on EVERY TV on February 9th so bring your friends and let’s watch the 
SUPERBOWL together. Should be a great time. 

DJ Darlene will be here this month on her usual dates which are Friday, February 7th as well as 
Saturday, February 15th (I believe) starting at 7pm. So, get your vocals ready, grab your friends and 
COME ON DOWN! Always lots of fun!!! 

 
Friday, February 14th, is of course, Valentine's Day and we will have a special treat for all the ladies 
that come on that day. 

We have a band coming in February as well and I am VERY excited about this!!! Please tell 
EVERYONE you know to come down to see C-Rock play on Saturday, February 22nd starting at 7pm. 

Until next month, please stay safe, stay warm and be HAPPY! Best to All, 
 

Shari Smith, Grille Manager 
 
 

UNIT PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Hello Ladies: 
 
Not too much to share again this month. We did not have a meeting in January but will have one in 
February. We will be getting our reports together to be sent to Department. Hope your dues are paid, 
if not, see Karyl Horn, place them in the unit mailbox by the cellar door or leave your dues with the 
bartender to be collected. Stay warm and check on your neighbors to make sure they are ok. 

Judi Fountas, Unit President 603-964-7007 
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LOCAL SPONSORS 

 
McKinnon’s 
2454 Lafayette Rd 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 


